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24.05.2024 

NOTICE-TEE, JUNE 2024 

 

Rescheduling of BSKG-178 Paper to 15.07.2024 (Evening) earlier scheduled on 

11.06.2024 (Evening) 

 
  
AS per the information received from the Registrar, SED, IGNOU New Delhi the 

Examination of BSKG-178 has been rescheduled from 11.06.2024 (Evening) to 15.07.2024 

(Evening).  

 

Accordingly, the revised hall tickets are being issued to the concerned students by the 

SED, IGNOU, New Delhi. The email in this regard will also be sent by the SED as well as 

Regional Centre, Visakhapatnam to the learner of the above course regarding revised hall 

ticket and rescheduling the examination of BSKG-178 in the interest of the learners. 
  
  
The students are requested to regularly visit our website www.ignou.ac.in, 

http://rcvishakhapatnam.ignou.ac.in/ for updates regarding TEE June 2024 and other 

academic activities 
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